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MINISTERS CONGRATULATE THE CHIEF MINISTER ON HIS APPOINTMENT AS QC
The Deputy Chief Minister, the Hon Dr Joseph Garcia and Ministers of Her Majesty’s
Government of Gibraltar send their warmest congratulations to the Chief Minister, the Hon
Fabian Picardo MP, on his appointment as one of Her Majesty’s Counsel for Gibraltar.

The Ministers note with pride that this award is in recognition of the Chief Minister's

distinguished role as advocate for Gibraltar, both internationally and domestically and his
and the Government’s commitment to the rule of law.



